
SLO FLYERS

NOVEMBER CLUB MEETING


November 11, 2017


Meeting brought to order at 9:05 by Tony Gallo


Members Present

        Daryl Riekki                  Bruce Stanton

        Dwight Wood                Steve Willison

        Ron Alers                      Dennis Williams

        Perry Abbott                 John Crews

        Tony Jacobson             Tony Gallo

        Morgan Wilson             David Nowell

        Lars Mikkelsen             Mike Rittenhouse                  


Discussion Items:

 

      1.  Dues are due.

           Membership dues remain the same this year, $ 65.00,  and are due by December 31st.

           Morgan will email members requesting dues payment.  Attached will be a Declaration to.    

           be printed, read signed and returned with a completed check to Morgan.  Receipts will 

           be mailed back along with the 2018 gate combination.


      2.  Officer Elections.

            The slate of proposed officers remains the same.  

                   Tony Gallo, President

                   Tony Jacobson, Vice President

                    Morgan Wilson,  Treasurer

                    Mike Rittenhouse,  Secretary

             An election was held and the officers were approved as proposed.


       3.  The Club Trailer is in need of a new  exterior.  Tony Jacobson will form a group to

             evaluate the condition and suggest remedies.  Actual work will wait till the end of 

             seasonal rains.


       4.   A section of fence on the north west side of the field needs attention.


        5.  The auxiliary field in Santa Margarita is being used by 4-5 flyers per week.

             Glider contests will resume at the S.L.O. field on the 2nd. & 4th. Wenesday of the

             month.


Meeting adjourned 10:15


submitted 

Mike Rittenhouse, Secretary 



